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A Cháirde,

My name is Éibhear Ó hAnluain.

I  have been working in the IT industry since 1994, initially as a software engineer,  more recently as a
consultant IT systems architect.

I am responding to this consultation in my personal capacity. My views here are not necessarily those of my
employer, nor those of any of my employer's clients.

In this submission I am seeking to highlight 3 core concerns with respect to  issues of online harassment,
harmful communications and related offences.

• The nature of the online services from the perspective of small operators

• The potential damage legislative measures can have on small operators of online services.

I  can be contacted at  the postal  address,  e-mail  address or 'phone number provided above, and I look
forward to your consideration of my contribution.

Is mise, le meas,

Éibhear Ó hAnluain


